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CW/DM         15th May 2018 

 

Royal Wedding Day 

 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

We write to remind you that in celebration of the Royal Wedding this weekend, we are having a 

‘Red, White and Blue Day’ in school.  This will take place on Friday, 18th May 2018. 

If your child would like to, they may wear something red, something white, something blue or a 

combination (no football kits please). If not, then please send them to school in full school uniform. 

Thank you for your continued co-operation. 

Yours faithfully, 

C Davey 

Mr C .Davey 
Headteacher 


